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CliftonLarsonAllen LLP released an audit report on Ellsworth Municipal 
Hospital dba Hansen Family Hospital, Iowa Falls, Iowa. 

The Hospital’s revenues totaled $37,707,583 for the year ended June 
30, 2024. The revenues included $36,642,930 in net patient service 
revenue, $541,942 of other operating revenue, and $522,711 of other 
nonoperating revenue. 

Expenses for the year ended June 30, 2024, totaled $35,210,004, a 
10.87% increase from the prior year, and included $10,551,342 for 
salaries and wages, $2,266,924 for employee benefits, and 
$19,886,871 for supplies and other expenses. 

A copy of the audit report is available for review in the Hospital CEO’s 
office, in the Office of the Auditor of State, and on the Auditor of State's 
website at htpps://auditor.iowa.gov/audit-reports. 


